
MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT 
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING ON THE DISTRICT'S 

INTENT TO SELL THE CLEAR CHANNEL BILLBOARD LEASES 

The Continued Public Hearing will be held February 13, 2025, 3:30 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Board Room of the Mt. View Sanitary 
District located at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, California. 

The Board of Directors of the Mt. View Sanitary District hereby declares its intention to sell the 
Clear Channel Billboard Leases as allowed by Health & Safety Code 6514.1. Copies of 
supporting documents and the proposed resolution making the findings required under Health & 
Safety Code 6514.1 may be obtained at the District Office. Pursuant thereto; 

1. THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS REGARDING THE 
PROPOSED SALE OF THE LEASES AT ANY TIME PRIOR TO THE CONTINUED 
PUBLIC HEARING ON FEBRUARY 13, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. 

Comments may be submitted in writing by delivery in person or by mail to the District 
Office located at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, CA 94553. 

2. ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF THE CONTINUTED PUBLIC 
HEARING AND ARE INVITED TO APPEAR AND ADDRESS THE DISTRICT 
BOARD ON THE PROPOSED SALE OF THE LEASES AT THE PUBLIC HEARING. 

Dated: January 9, 2025 

~ • d . ~ 
StephaniL.Seregin, Board S~~ 
Mt. View Sanitary District 
County of Contra Costa 
State of California 


